
Good morning, Gateway.  Today is Thursday, September 21, 2023. 

______Congratulations to the Girls Softball Team, who won their first game 

of the season by beating Eisenhower 8 -4. Next home game is Monday 

September 25th.   

______ Today is our first Cross Country meet versus Explorer and 

Heatherwood here at Gateway.  Show up in time for the 3:45 meet and 

support our team!  Go GUARDIANS! 

______ Calling all Guardian Chefs!  Do you enjoy cooking, baking and trying 

new recipes?  Well, if you do, then Virtual Cooking club is for 

you! We would love you to join! Applications can be found in the kiosk 

outside of the counseling office or in room 413. We meet 

every Wednesday from 4-5 via zoom. Once your application is approved, 

you will be added to the email distribution list. Recipes are sent out the 

Friday before each meeting so that you can have the necessary supplies 

ready to cook with us.  Our first meeting will be Wednesday, October 

4th. Please email or see Mrs. Weber in room 413 if you have questions.   

______ Students, please do not run through the bus area before and after 

school and while the buses are pulling in and out. Also, you need to stay 

behind the yellow lines while the buses are present. This is for your safety! 

______ 7th and 8th grade fall athletes: it’s time to pay your athletic fee.  You 

can pay it with cash or check at the Office, or online with a card.  This fee 

must be paid prior to the first contest.  Sixth graders and students who 

qualify for free and reduced lunch do not need to pay the fee. All athletes 

must also purchase an ASB card as the ASB funds sports 

______ If you can read, speak, write, listen and understand another 

language, sign up by October 31st to take the World Language Assessment 

to earn High School language credits. The forms are available in the kiosk 

near the Counseling Office. There will only be one testing opportunity this 

year; the next WLA testing window will open in the 2024-2025 school year. 

Please complete your form and bring $10 in cash or check to Mrs. Trachte 

in the Main Office.  The WLA is only open to 7th and 8th graders.  

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 



 

 

 

 

 


